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Fiserv to Release First Quarter Earnings
Results on April 24, 2025
MILWAUKEE--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Fiserv, Inc. (NYSE: FI), a leading global provider of
payments and financial services technology solutions, will announce its first quarter financial
results before the market opens on Thursday, April 24, 2025.

The company will discuss the results in a live webcast at 7 a.m. CT on April 24. The
webcast, along with supplemental financial information, can be accessed on the investor
relations section of the Fiserv website at investors.fiserv.com. A replay will be available
approximately one hour after the conclusion of the live webcast.

About Fiserv

Fiserv, Inc. (NYSE: FI), a Fortune 500 company, aspires to move money and information in a
way that moves the world. As a global leader in payments and financial technology, the
company helps clients achieve best-in-class results through a commitment to innovation and
excellence in areas including account processing and digital banking solutions; card issuer
processing and network services; payments; e-commerce; merchant acquiring and
processing; and the Clover® cloud-based point-of-sale and business management platform.
Fiserv is a member of the S&P 500® Index and one of Fortune® World’s Most Admired
Companies™. Visit fiserv.com and follow on social media for more information and the latest
company news.
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View source version on businesswire.com:
https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20250410406993/en/
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